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January 21, 2015 

 

 

Irwinna Mitsch & Leonard Mitsch 

1645 Seventh St E 

Saint Paul MN 55106 

 

VIA EMAIL:  lmitsch00@gmail.com and US Mail 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 804 Fourth Street East, VB1502 

 

Dear Ms. Mitsch & Mr. Mitsch: 

 

This is to confirm that on January 20, 2015 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended approval of your assessment for the vacant building 

fee of $1595.00.  This matter was laid over from December 2, 2014 to check on how your sale or 
repairs of the building.  Since no action has taken, she will not delete the VB fee nor delay this 
matter any further.   

 
If you wish to appeal further, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing which is 
scheduled for Wednesday, February 4, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 

 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

Cc: Joe Yannarelly 
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